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LLOYD'S REGISTER OF SHIPPING,
Rijksstraatweg 234,
Haren(Gr.),

18th October, 1952.

Re: M,V. "SAMUDERA",

Dear Sir,
I am in receipt of your S, letter of the 14th

instant and in reply I beg to inform you that a combined

plan "as built" was forwarded for the sisterships "BLEKOK"

and "SAMUDERA", as was stated in the accompanying Letter 5,
We have received one set of plans from the

Rotterdam Surveyors for these two ships and we are, therefore,

sorry we cannot send you more copies.

Yours faithfully,

(S1enbd) .o.oncovs

The Secretary,

LONDON,

O\24eo0- 21479 b4ss




